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KIKA DE LA GARZA
15TH DisTRICT, Texas

Congress of the Enited States
Bouge of Representatives
Washington, B.EC. 20515

8 May 1968

Dear Doctor - Garcia

Today I read in this mornings Post that you had
subnitted your resignation---.

You have made an excellent contribution in the
work you have done and you have my continued pledge.

I will be looking forward to having a visit
with you the next time you are up this way or I am at

hone.
With my best regards and wishes, I am
Sincerely
E (Kika) de la Galza, MC
JL

Hector P Garcia, M D
Founder, American GI Forum
3024 Morgan

Corpus Christi, Texas



